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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 1st December 2017 





�

















Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	88.9%


Year 1		-	89.0%


Year 2		-	97.9%


Year 3		-	96.3%


Year 4		-	95.9%


Year 5		-	97.0%


Year 6		-	96.9%








Awards








Readers of the Week





		


Y1		Summayah


Y2		Ivan


Y3		Noor	


Y4		Nahiya


Y5		Eliza


Y6		Daniels








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Golden Tickets


Noor		Yr 3	Kindness


Ara		Yr 3	Considerate 


David		Yr 6	Hopeful


Johura		Yr 6	Joyful














Reception Merit Award





A big well done to all those children who have successfully learnt their letters and sounds.





Merit Awards


Yr 1 Muhsen & Mayisha	Yr 4 Henna & Awais


Yr 2 Daviyarn & Daniel	Yr 5 Damian & Richard


Yr 3 William & Hanan		Yr 6 Rebecca & Eliza








Friday 15th December is Christmas Jumper Day. Children can come to school in a Christmas jumper or non-school uniform.


Christmas Jumper Day is to raise money towards the ‘Save the Children’ charity. All donations are welcome.


Thank you.
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Winter Weather


Now winter is upon us can you please make sure all children have suitable footwear and a warm coat every day.


Can you please also make sure all your children’s property is clearly named.


Thank you.
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Important Dates to remember


Teacher Training Day – Friday 22nd December 2017


School will be closed to all pupils.


Christmas Holidays – 22/12/2017 to 05/01/2018


All children return to school on Monday 8th January 2018.

















Foundry School Nursery
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Dinner Money


This is a reminder to all parents that your child’s dinner money needs to be paid every Monday morning, in advance for the week.


If you need to update or change your child’s dinner option please contact the school office.


Any other concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.


Thank you.








Oasis School Review














We had an external Oasis review of our academy this week with an outcome of being Outstanding. 


This is a fantastic achievement all round.


We would like to thank you for all your ongoing support towards your children and our school.
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